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Ms. Billie Pirner Garde
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies

1901 Q Street, N. W.

wWashington, D. C. 2000S

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is to inform you that the Commission by a vote of 5-0 has declined to
review the Director's Decision (DD-84-16) in this docket. The time provided
by NRC regulations within which the Commission may act to review has expired.
Accordingly, the decision became fine1 agency action on January 4, 1985,

Sincerely,

John C. Hoyle

Acting Secretary of the Commission
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